
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Mrs Pritchard is running Icthus club again this year.  It allows children to learn more 
about the Christian faith through looking at stories in the bible, worship songs, 
prayer, and discussion. 
 
The club will take place each Thursday from 12.30pm – 1pm.  

On occasion, we will bring in food ingredients for the children to taste or make 
something with. Please indicate on the return slip if your child is NOT to have a 
particular food, or is allergic to any food stuffs.  

If your child would like to attend Icthus club please complete and return the attached 
slip by tomorrow.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs R Bagni 
Headteacher. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

ICTHUS CLUB 
 
My child ________________________in class_________ would like to attend Icthus 
club. 
 
Any allergies or food ingredients your child cannot have; 
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed__________________________Parent/Guardian 


